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The Chair opened the meeting with a moment’s silence and the preamble.
1. Inventory Question

Does the existing service structure ensure Conference answers are implemented effectively?  Specifically:

· Are delegates and Regions doing enough to raise awareness in Regions and encourage action at intergroup level? 

· Is GSB implementing the recommendations from Conference? 

· Whilst great attention and effort is given in the Conference structure and organization to bring forward questions each year, could equal or greater exertion be made to ensure that the experience of the Fellowship, as expressed in Conference Answers, is communicated to and can be implemented by its members at all levels?   
Whilst plenty is being done by delegates and regions already this Committee suggests that more can always be done to encourage action at Intergroup level.

a. This Committee recommends the leaflet ‘The Role and Function of Conference’ be distributed with AA Service News.  This Committee finds the inverted triangle of the service structure an ideal tool in explaining the roles of the Groups in the Conference process (page six of the AA Structure Handbook for Great Britain).

b. General Service Board implements all the recommendations from Conference in a reasonable time frame.  This process is monitored by the Conference Steering Committee.
c. This Committee accepts that those already dedicated to service make great effort to communicate the experience of the Fellowship as expressed in Conference answers, to members at all levels.

Conference questions and answers are available in AA Service News and on the AA website.

This Committee recommends:-

i) That Regions and Intergroups have Conference questions and answers as a standard agenda item.

ii) To support Group Service Representative and Region Representatives, Regions and Intergroups may wish to consider workshops with the assistance of Conference Delegates.
Vote:  Unanimous

2. Would the Fellowship share experience and make recommendations on how to make AA more accessible to parents of small children? Specifically with regard to groups paying for childcare and/or crèche facilities at meetings, conventions and conferences either directly from Tradition 7 funds or otherwise. 
Each group should be autonomous except in matters affecting other groups or AA as a whole.

Bearing this in mind no group should take any action that could bring the name of AA into disrepute by failing to observe the laws and regulations regarding childcare.

People who have difficulty in attending meetings may find online meetings enable them to stay in touch with the Fellowship and the programme of recovery.  AA literature is also available from the AA website.

This Committee does not recommend the use of AA funds for the provision of childcare or crèche facilities for meetings, conventions or conferences.

Vote:  17 yes

              1 No
3.
Elect Committee Chair for Conference 2015.
The Committee elected Craig F of London Region South as Chair of Committee No. 2 for   Conference 2015.
4.
Elect Committee Secretary for Conference 2015.

The Committee elected Clive K of Eastern Region as Secretary of Committee No. 2 for Conference 2015.
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